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Dear Member, 

Well the 2022 season has started. Excellent turnout for our Opening Day with over 30 
having a spider, bowling a few ends and then enjoying a cream tea. Thank you to all for 
getting the club looking so good, preparing and serving the tea and generally having a 
well-needed got-together. Please get your names down for the early Friendly matches – 
don’t be shy!! 

Some pictures of the Opening Day can be seen on our website – click on this link to go to 
the website:- 

www.hugofox.com/community/morchard-bishop-bowling-club-15289/news/ 

Vice President Richard unveiled a plaque thanking Keith and Hilda for their support over 
the years that the club has existed.  

Keith presented Nikki Payne with the prize for winning the Spider at the start of the 
afternoon. 

It was good to see new players and we hope that they will join us at Morchard Bishop BC 
for the coming season. 

Hoping the sun will shine on us this season. 

Best wishes, 

Brian 

 

Any items for inclusion in future Newsletters, please send to me at:- 

brian.poole21@outlook.com 

 

Please note that my email has changed!!!! 

 


